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SUMMARY OF INFORMATION 
We remain committed to updating our dedicated Coronavirus webpage on a nearly daily basis 
with new resources and credible information. We encourage you to view our webpage as it has 
further information concerning recent protocols, procedures, and already implemented 
precautions Arcadia Unified is taking to help keep our students, staff, and community safe.   
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